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18th May 2016 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Tips For Keeping Children Safe In The Sun 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
In periods of hot weather it is very important that the children come prepared to stay outside during 
lunch time to enjoy the sunshine. 
 
After seeking advice from the local authority, we recommend that during such time, pupils come to 
school with the following: 
 

 a bottle of still or sparkling unflavoured water,  

 a hat  

 a pre-applied layer of factor minimum 15+ sun block.  
 
Ideally this should be before they come into school with creams that can last a full day.  
 
Children are not allowed to have aerosol dispensers in school and any sun cream must be 
carefully bagged and pupils must be able to apply this themselves, as staff are not allowed to do 
so. 
 
Please see overleaf the Stockport NHS Tips for keeping children safe in the sun. 
 
Simon Langley 
Headteacher 
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